
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
  

DON’T FORGET …    

Last Inset day Friday 30th June 
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Congratulations to 
    Year 5 and 6 pupils need to be congratulated for their amazing speaking 

and listening skills being tour guides for our Year 2 pupils and parents on 

Thursday. We received so many complimentary comments from our new 

parents.  

 

A new one for us, we went to the Golf tournament at Shirland Golf course. 

Town End came 1st and 4th out of 4 teams. They were amazing. Thanks to 

Wendy for her support and Molly, Daisy, Harry, AJ, Demi-Lea, Tommy-Ray, 

Kaytee, Eboney, Ben, Emilee, Charlie and Isaac for trying so hard, 

Our Quad kids: Danny, Libby, Paige, Callum, Millie, Thomas, Kallum, Jaiden, 

Daisy and Amy were fantastic on Wednesday afternoon at Tibshelf 

Community School, winning and going onto the district final. 

 

 

  FSA and School Enterprise Summer 

Fayre 
We are very thankful to all family members who help us 

organise and ensure this event runs smoothly. Monies raised 

make a huge difference and are used for the benefit of all 

pupils. 

Our Year 5 pupils have been writing letters to local 

companies. Their ‘writing for a purpose’ has yielded huge 

rewards. They are so proud when their letter comes back 

and has a contribution, voucher or donated product.   

So far they have vouchers for … 

Swim passes, Rollerworld tickets, Chesterfield Bowl 

vouchers, Bowling vouchers, Crich Tramway Tickets, Tesco 

vouchers, Haddon Hall tickets, and Pub vouchers. 

If you know any local community companies who could help 

us, contribute a donation or time we would like to hear 

from them. 

            

Town End winners 

 

Golf and Quad Kids all in one 

week. 

 

We are Superstars ! 

 

Sports 
NEWS 

 Staff changes 

for September 2017 

 

 

 

We welcome Mrs Spackman, an 

experienced teacher, who is 

coming to work with us in 

September 2017. Mrs Spackman 

currently works at Heath Primary 

School, and comes to us with 

outstanding references. She will 

be replacing Mr Flint as a class 

teacher in Year 3/Year 4. 

 

Mr Batchford will be Acting 

Deputy Headteacher, 

safeguarding leader and continue 

to have responsibility for Maths 

for the Autumn Term. 

 

Mrs Callahan will be our new 

English Subject Coordinator. 

 

 



 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Event 

Come and learn Spanish for FREE 
 

3.15-4.15 pm Tuesdays 

 

This family club is run by Ana Marchent, a fluent Spanish 

speaker from Havana in Cuba, who works as a language teacher at 

a local college. 

 

Ana would be pleased to welcome you and help you and your 

children learn some conversational Spanish. 

 

For more information and the small sign up form which is on the 

school website 

 

 

 

 

 

In order to keep pupils safe, our perimeter gates will be kept locked during after school 

sports activities. Staff running these activities will hand over pupils, as is the current 

routine but this will take place at the gate, once unlocked, and not at the door.   
 

Thank you for your continual understanding and patience. 
 

September Bookings now being 

taken. 

New prices for siblings from 

September 2017 

 

7.45-8.45  

with breakfast £3 

Siblings rate 2 for £5 

 

8.15-8.45  

without breakfast £2 

Siblings rate 2 for £3 

 

See the website for the 

Breakfast club pack and 

booking form. 

 

 

 Reading 

Care and Safety – School security and pupil safety 

Next week 
Monday 19th June - Kate and Jack will be representing Town End at the Pupil 

Parliament meeting at Blackwell 

 

Wednesday 21st June (4.30-5.30) - New Year 3 Maths and English parents’ workshops 

 

Thursday 22nd June – Quad Kids Final at Mount St Marys 

 

Friday 23rd June- Year 5 Sports Festival at Tibshelf Community School (10am-2pm) –  

                            all year 5 pupils need sandwiches on this day. 

 

                           Class information for 2017-18 will be sent out to Parents/Carers 

                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

For all the diary dates for the Summer Term please see on the website. 

 

 

Feedback 
Please let Mrs Crabtree and 

Y5/Y6 class teachers know 

your thoughts about pupils 

Design and Technology puppet 

project, which was completed 

with puppet assemblies this 

week 

A quick phone call, note in a 

diary or please use the 

website feedback option. 

 

 
 

 Breakfast Club  


